October 8, 2004

Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission

9300 East Hampton Drive

Capital Heights, MD  20743

RE:
WC Docket No. 04-313 and CC Docket No. 01-338

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Enclosed for filing in WC Docket No. 04-313 and CC Docket No. 01-338 via the Commission’s Electronic Filing Comment Filing System are the Ex Parte Comments of the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission and Attachment 1 to the comments.  

Sincerely,

Carole J. Washburn

Executive Secretary

Enclosures

cc:  Service List in Docket No. UT-033044 (via e-mail)

